
From: Saari, Christopher A - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 2:01 PM 
To: Jason Powell 
Cc: Debby Skogen 
Subject: RE: Smith's Union 76 Station - SSVS & GW Results - Solon Springs, WI (03-16-

000069) (54873-0057-11-A) 
 
Hi Jason: 
 
I am approving your request for $1,129.60 for Task 5/Activity Code CR30 for the PE review and 
certification of the closure packet.  I will make a note in the Comments section of the January 22, 2019 
cost request approval in Tracker.  Please include a copy of this email with your claim. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Chris Saari 
Phone: (715) 685-2920 
Cell: (715) 208-4004 
Christopher.Saari@Wisconsin.gov  

 

From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 1:19 PM 
To: Saari, Christopher A - DNR <Christopher.Saari@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Debby Skogen <debbys@metcohq.com> 
Subject: RE: Smith's Union 76 Station - SSVS & GW Results - Solon Springs, WI (03-16-000069) (54873-
0057-11-A) 
 
Chris, we will also need to have the 5/CR20 Professional Engineer Review and Certification of the 
Closure Request ($1,129.60) approved if we can submit for “closure” at this time as it was not required 
when we submitted the last cost estimate.  Just an email approval and note in Tracker is okay with us. 
Thanks, 
 

Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
 

From: Jason Powell  
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 1:11 PM 
To: Christopher A - DNR Saari (Christopher.Saari@Wisconsin.gov) <Christopher.Saari@Wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Ron Anderson <rona@metcohq.com> 
Subject: Smith's Union 76 Station - SSVS & GW Results - Solon Springs, WI (03-16-000069) (54873-0057-
11-A) 
 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:Christopher.Saari@Wisconsin.gov
mailto:jasonp@metcohq.com
mailto:Christopher.Saari@wisconsin.gov
mailto:debbys@metcohq.com
mailto:jasonp@metcohq.com
http://secure-web.cisco.com/14sgIc1pIhiHYRPKw2t79dG4ecSoDqF7mlsNLAUwxdkRNh0_Z6uRM4ZemVekLfgTcwuWG6anki5OjCm8-WhhCommR0FkcVES9Ehto60PzagrGUg7Ma9rKVDw_QHEmHdOhna55DXHyQ0ji2fyvFxGsatyBq0uAws3QWIGSmqqkOySeS_35Gg3IZMMgMFR0rrBFMuOMK5pHeTxP4TM1jagshvwXsmhDenNUdmJS559Rim1I3GRfgQdstrZ1-ACPKKrI/http%3A%2F%2Fwww.metcohq.com
mailto:Christopher.Saari@Wisconsin.gov
mailto:Christopher.Saari@Wisconsin.gov
mailto:rona@metcohq.com


Chris, not sure if you are managing this one after Ralph left but attached are the SSVS & GW results from 
the 3/21/19 sampling event. 
 
The SSVS results showed no exceedences of the VAL’s for the source property building (2 sample 
locations) and the neighboring daycare building (1 sample location). 
 
The groundwater results appear to be at least stable to even decreasing.  Please note that we could not 
locate monitoring wells MW-4 & MW-9 (both have been historically clean) as they were under 2-7 feet 
of snow.  Monitoring well MW-7 (clean the two previous rounds) appears to have been destroyed (likely 
hit with snow plow) and the on-site private well could not be sampled as the electricity has been shut 
off to the building. 
 
Based on these results, can we go ahead and proceed with the closure request which we have costs 
approved for? 
Thanks, 
 

Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
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